
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
My name is Parker Bryant and I am a Wayland High School Alumni that had the absolute 
pleasure of having the experiences and opportunities that were provided by WayCAM and its 
facilities.  
 
At an early age while attending a summer program in Wayland, MA called Pegasus Summer 
Program, I was given the opportunity to learn about television production and cameras through 
WayCAM and its facilities. This opportunity sparked a passion for curiosity and creativity in me 
at a young age that only grew as I got older. Over the years I repeatedly took Jim Mullane’s 
program at Pegasus Summer Program, and continued my experiences upon entering Wayland 
High School by taking Jim Mullane’s TV Production and Script to Screen film course at the 
WayCAM facilities. I learned a great deal about what goes into filming sporting events and 
dance/theater performances for live broadcasts, but more importantly WayCAM’s facilities 
taught me a great deal about the process of filmmaking through the Script to Screen course. It 
was these experiences and classroom opportunities that made my decision very easy to study 
film and television production as my major of coursework in college.  
 
I am now currently a senior at The University of Texas at Austin finishing coursework to receive 
my B.S. in Radio, Television, Production this upcoming May. I am also finishing my last semester 
of coursework in college by participating in the university’s Los Angeles satellite program while 
interning for a production company located at SONY Pictures. It would be an understatement to 
say that my experiences at the collegiate level, and how I got my current internship, were 
possible because of the rare opportunities WayCAM presented to me at an early age and 
throughout my time at Wayland High School. Even to this day whenever I talk about the 
facilities WayCAM offered myself, and my former high school classmates, to my current 
collegiate classmates they always tell me how lucky I was to have WayCAM’s facilities to learn 
and grow as a student of the cinematic arts since they were never presented with facilities half 
as equipped or professional as WayCAM’s equipment and facilities.  
 
In conclusion, WayCAM served as a foundation for my educational and professional careers up 
to this point in my life. I owe a lot of what I know now, and have learned since my last days at 
WayCAM, to the countless hours I spent during and after school at WayCAM. Additionally, I’m 
sure there are others who have felt similarly about what WayCAM has given to them, and I’m 
sure there will be others in the future who will also equate their educational and professional 
decisions in life to WayCAM and what it did for them as students or volunteers.  
 
Sincerely, 
Parker Bryant 


